
(email to examiner dated 24/8/2016) 
 
 
Dear Angus, 
 
In reviewing your draft report, Kessingland Parish Council have advised me of some changes that 
they are making to one of the nine Local Green Spaces which are supported in the draft report. It 
concerns ‘No. 2 Play Area Rider Haggard Lane’. The Parish Council have acquired the freehold of the 
site and their intention is to change it from a play area to a communal garden (details attached). 
They have requested that the site is removed from the allocated sites under policy E1 and they 
would add the project to section 13 ‘Non Land Use Issues’ in the NP. 
 
Is it possible to make this change to the submitted NP in your view? If so, will this alter your draft 
report? Or are you happy for the report to remain as is and the changes to be made? 
 
I have no objection to this change and I don’t believe it alters the NP’s compliance with the Basic 
Conditions. 
 
If you wish to discuss or have any queries feel free to get in contact. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dickon Povey 
Principal Planner (Waveney) 
Planning Policy and Delivery 
Suffolk Coastal and Waveney District Councils 
(01502) 523043 
dickon.povey@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 
 
Suffolk Coastal and Waveney District Councils are working as a partnership and all emails received 
from us will use the @eastsuffolk.gov.uk email address 
www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk | www.twitter.com/eastsuffolk | www.facebook.com/eastsuffolkcouncils 
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